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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
NO TO CHANGE OF RULES (LEVERAGE)

I join the voice of many others to say no to this drastic change of
rules to leverage, as this change will automatically shut out millions
of fx traders from africa from trading.

this will also have a ripple effect of thousands jobless and increasing
unemployment as this people depend on forex for theri source of income.

pls, reconsider this and do not implement this new rule.

thank you.

victor


